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June 3, 1996

Blanca S. Bayo ™, Director
Division of Records & Reporting
2540 Shumard OCak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Dear Blanca S. Bayo™: Qed 77 8- TL

We have just received the attached notification of a
proposed order to cancel our certificate based on returned

mail.

| We do not feel this is warranted since we received this
notice from your office within three (3) days of your
mailing it. Y»u have our correct address and our phone
numbers have been the same for four (4) years.

Please advise me as to what I can do to assist in this
matter to prevent Network One’s certificate from being
cancelod.

Thank you for your help in this matter.
Sincerely,

2

— Pamela L. S
——Controller

Heolepsyye
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